
As a parent, my key concerns with childcare are the quality of the carers and educators who 
care for my children and the price I have to pay when choosing to return to work. 
 
I have 2 children, 3 and 1 years old, in a not for profit long day care centre at 
Jerrabomberra. 
 

• I am concerned with the proposal to reduce qualifications requirements for educators 
of children aged zero to three years. I want my children to be safe and learn life skills. 

• Accessing affordable childcare is a big challenge for families - especially where there 
is multiple children in a family.  

I am a female lawyer in a senior role who has been forced to work part time in order to keep 
child care fees down so we can afford our mortgage and an average lifestyle. It does not 
make any financial sense for me to return full time. How then do employers have diversity in 
the workplace and ability to promote women in senior roles. 
 
The first 3 years are vital for children in care especially for the emotional development of 
boys. Having educators who understand and contribute to my child's development is 
important to me and my sons future. 
 
Please do not make child care less accessible for my family or reduce the care that my 
children receive in child care.   
 
As a side note, I do not support the governments Ppl scheme and recommend this funding 
goes into child care so women can properly return to work. This is more important to me and 
business long term. I found that the existing scheme suited my family fine and ensured that I 
planned for a family and learned to save.  
 
Kind regards, 
Rebecca Murray. 
 


